M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Randy Poe, Superintendent

                        Board Members

FROM:
Jenny Watson, LSS, Assistant Superintendent 
DATE:
July 10, 2019
RE:
Preschool 2019-2020 Start Date 
For the board to approve change of the 2019-2020 Preschool START date from Wednesday, August 14 to Monday, August 19th, 2019.  The date would allow for ensuring teacher professional development, collaboration and most importantly all students’ home visits before entering the classroom.
I recommend the board approve the Preschool start date for 2019-2020 school year as August 19th, 2019, as presented. 
